Tourism Division, Hakuba Village Office

7025, Hokujo, Hakuba-mura, Kitaazumi-gun, Nagano 399-9393

July 24, 2025

Dear Sir / Madam,

Subject: Request to answer a survey sheet of the number of accommodated inbound guests in FY 2024.

This is to request you to answer a survey of the number of accommodated inbound guests in FY 2024 in order to understand the actual condition as well as to utilize international tourism promotion and basic value of the statistics.

For more details about the survey, please see below.

1. Survey overview

Purpose: : To understand the total number of international tourists who have stayed at accommodations in Hakuba in the period from <u>January 1, 2024 to December 31, 2024</u> n order to utilize the future international tourism promotion and as the basic data of the statistics.

Respondent to the survey: All accommodation owners/managers in Hakuba

Content: Fill in the numbers of nights staying of international tourists by country and the month.

2. Submission deadline

How to answer / submit : Please fill in the actual number on survey sheet and send E-mail (kanko@vill.hakuba.lg.jp), fax (0261-72-6311) or use a reply envelope to send it back to us. Input form is published in Hakuba-mura home page.

https://www.vill.hakuba.lg.jp/gyosei/soshikikarasagasu/kankoka/kankoshokokakari/4/1576.html

Deadline: Friday, August 20, 2025

About past findings, we publish in Hakuba-mura homepage. (https://www.vill.hakuba.lg.jp/gyosei/gyoseijoho/tokeijoho/2741.html)

- * We do NOT disclose the information about each accommodation.
- * This notice is based on data from the public health center. If you have received this notice by mistake, please fill out the enclosed survey form, indicating the address of the envelope and the reason for the error, and send it back to us using the return envelope.

Thank you very much for your cooperation.

Sincerely Yours,

丸山俊郎

(Mr.) Maruyama Toshiro (Mayor of Hakuba)

Enclosure(s): A survey sheet of the number of accommodated inbound guests

Contac

7025 Hokujo, Hakuba-mura, Kita-azumi-gun, Nagano-ken 399-9393 E-mail : kanko@vill.hakuba.lg.jp Tel : 0261-72-5000 / Fax : 0261-72-6311